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From: Arroyo, Leslie

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 8:55 AM

To: ‘Nancy Kwong'; All Council; Matsumoto, Karyl; Garbarino, Rich; Addiego, Mark; Nagales,

Mark; Nicolas, Flor
Cc: Acosta, Rosa
Subject: RE: NO to the proposed 800 units at the PUC site

Dear Ms. Kwong,

Thank you for contacting the City of South San Francisco regarding the PUC project. This email confirms that our City
Council has received your note.

Sincerely,
Leslie

Leslie Arroyo, MBA

Communications Director

City of South San Francisco

400 Grand Avenue

South San Francisco, CA 94080

Direct: 650.829.6603; Cell: 650.636.6668
leslie.arroyo@ssf.net

From: Nancy Kwong [mailto:ndocean28@outlook.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 2:00 AM

To: All Council; Matsumoto, Karyl; Garbarino, Rich; Addiego, Mark; Nagales, Mark; Nicolas, Flor
Subject: NO to the proposed 800 units at the PUC site

Dear Mayor Matsumoto and members of the South San Francisco City Council,

I live in the Sunshine Gardens neighborhood, and | am expressing my concern of the proposed 800 units at the
PUC site. | support affordable housing, but 800 units are too much for this area. The traffic on Mission is already
a nightmare as it is during rush hours. | understand that each unit will be assigned one parking space, which is
not reasonable as most households have a minimum of two cars. As such, this will also exacerbate the parking
issues in this neighborhood. | hope you will seriously consider dialing back on the number of units at the PUC
site.

Respectfully yours,

Nancy Kwong



